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Session 5 review

Dear Parent/Carer

Following my previous communication dated 19th October 2016 regaring the academy’s Session 5 review and bus transport, in particular the TC06 Bus service, I can now confirm that this bus service will remain unchanged and will continue to leave Thomas Clarkson Academy at 3:50pm every Monday, Wednesday and Thursday and 2:50pm every Tuesday and Friday for the remainder of this academic year. Your child is required to remain on site during Session 5 and must attend one of the following registered sessions during these times:
Year 11 students: Compulsory Tutoring Session as directed by Mrs tarsitano
Year 7 – 10 students: Compulsory Homework club OR extra-curricular activity as per the Session 5 Directory (this can be found on our website)

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any further queries or questions.

Yours sincerely

Andry Joannou
VP Curriculum




